
Student Invitation 
 

The staff and students of Walters Middle School invite you to 

  

WEB Sixth Grade Student Orientation 
9:00 am - 11:30 am 

August 17, 2020 

Walters’ Multi-Purpose Room 

  

The purpose of this orientation is to make the transition from elementary 

school to middle school a positive one. Eighth graders will be serving as 

leaders and mentors to the sixth graders. Large and small group activities are 

designed to address students’ needs and concerns in an enjoyable manner. 

  

Wear comfortable clothes and don’t bring all your stuff... travel light! 

  

If you have any questions, please call WEB Coordinator Chelsey Staley 

at (510) 656-7211 Ext. 28031 or email at cstaley@fusdk12.net.  

 

 

 

Parent Invitation 
While your child is at WEB, the staff and students of Walters Middle School invite you to 

 

Walters Parent Academy 
9:15 am - 11:15 am  

August 17, 2020  

 

While your child is at WEB, spend the morning learning about how to engage with your child’s school.  

The purpose of this Academy is to facilitate meaningful, reflective conversations that promote 

parent leadership, collaboration and strong school and home connections.  

Parents will learn how middle school works, School Loop, Bright Arrow and  

various other opportunities offered at Walters! 
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